
31st May 2023 

 

Nichiryo Co., Ltd. 

Dear Customers 

 

 

Official notification for the suspension of items 

 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage.  

 

We have confirmed some phenomena that the bottle of the ACCUPENSER JR. which is 

manufactured and sold by us are broken when it is autoclaved. Therefore, we are afraid that 

decided to suspend the supplying of ACCUPENSER JR. for 5mL and 10mL until the safety 

of their quality are confirmed. In addition, we would NOT like you to do autoclave or pour 

hot liquids into those products that applied following Notification Item. The bottle may 

crack if you use it in a sudden temperature change. We are currently investigating the cause 

of this matter. As soon as there is progress, we will promptly disclose information and take 

appropriate correspondence. 

 We sincerely apologize for our inconvenience, and your understanding and cooperation 

would be greatly appreciated. 

 

⚫ Suspension Items : Cat No.: 00-AJ-5 

Cat No.: 00-AJ-10 

⚫ Suspension Start Date : May 31, 2023 

 

⚫ Notification Item : Cat No.: 00-AJ-5 

S/N  A18Y02811～A23501261 

  Date of purchase: November 2018 to May 2023     

 

Cat No.: 00-AJ-10 

S/N  A22300011～A23501021 

Date of purchase: March 2022 to May 2023 

 

⚫ Position of Serial Number: 

 *See next page 

 

 

  



 

Position of Serial Number 

 

 

Engraved on top of screw cap 

 

Serial Number 


